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CORRIGENDUM 

  The Commission has issued a Public Notice, which appeared in the 

press on 03/04.09.2013, vide which comments from the general public and 

stakeholders were invited on the Final Report filed by Punjab State Power 

Corporation Limited (PSPCL) on the study of Induction Billet Heaters and Induction 

Surface Hardening Machines, carried out by Central Power Research Institute, 

Bangalore. PSPCL has submitted its comments on the ibid report vide its letter no. 

6225 dated 05.09.2013, and the same are available on the website of the 

Commission at ‘pserc.nic.in’, for stakeholders/public objections along with comments 

on the ibid report. The last date for submission of comments and public hearing in 

the matter remain the same i.e. 24.09.2013 and 07.10.2013, respectively. 
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Comments of PSPCL 
Click here to view Original Public Notice 

http://www.pserc.nic.in/pages/Comments%20of%20PSPCL.pdf
http://pserc.nic.in/pages/public_notice_03_09_13.pdf

